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08/07/2022  12:07:552022/0823/P INT oliver keen I am resident next door at no. 235. 

I have had the same sort of development going on on my other side - no 233 - for two years now, and still not 

completed. They (233) are meant (according to your planning permission I believe) to be putting a dark glass 

screen between their new balcony and my own existing balcony. Could I request the same for the proposed 

new balcony at 237 - so that they match please.
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